
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SANTA YNEZ RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

OF 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 3, 2021 AT 6:30 P.M. 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Board meeting scheduled for March 3, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 
has been CANCELLED.  
 
It is tentatively rescheduled as a Special Meeting for Wednesday, March 10, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 
via teleconference/ video meeting. The dial in/login information will be provided in the Notice 
and Agenda to be distributed prior to the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
[This notice was posted on the District’s website (www.syrwcd.com) and at 3669 Sagunto Street, Suite 101, Santa Ynez, 
California, and notice delivered in accordance with Government Code Section 54950.] 


